Steven SeEe

From: Courstney Chadwick <cctollgate@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 6:36 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com;
beatriceaesthetics@gmail.com

Subject: Bill H-5351

Dear Steve Sepe,

| am writing in support of Bill H-5351 that proposes all medical professionals and aesthetician professionals in Rhode
Island may work and delegate to the full extent of their scope of practice.

The RIDOH is limiting access to the services | have been receiving from my current aesthetician practitioner. | have been
told | will no longer be able to receive my laser hair removal treatments from Dr. Alfredo Gil,

I have been receiving laser hair removal from Dr. Gil for several years. | have always felt comfortable with my
treatments and any questions were always addressed with compassion.

I do not want to lose my right to choose my provider. | wish to continue to receive my aesthetician care at a medical spa
from my esthetician. | do not want to be forced to drive to neighboring states to seek these services. Aesthetics is a fast
growing, profitable industry that can strengthen Rhode island's economy, but current restrictions on the scope of

practice will drive it from our state. The RIDOH guidelines are limiting the growth of aesthetic medicine in our state
without increasing safety.

Sincerely,
Courtney Chadwick



